

KCLU relies on dozens of volunteers during our twice-yearly on-air Membership Drives held in the spring and fall. Volunteers answer phones and take donations from listeners – while getting a look behind the scenes at KCLU and meeting some of the other great people who support the station with their time.

Please fill out the form below, selecting your desired shifts, then save the document and email it as an attachment to mkarnatz@callutheran.edu. You can also call us at (805) 493-3471 if you prefer. If the time you can work does not conform to the formatted shift, simply write the time you are available in the appropriate box. Select as many shifts as you would like to work. Please note that, unless you indicate otherwise, we will schedule you for ALL of the shifts you select so please make sure you'll be able to uphold your commitment. We are typically most in need of volunteers during the highlighted shifts. Please email your schedule to mkarnatz@callutheran.edu or give us a call at (805) 493-3471.

Monday	2/10						
		6:30-9AM	9-11AM	11AM-1PM	1-3PM	3-5PM	5-7PM
Tuesday	2/11						
		6:30-9AM	9-11AM	11AM-1PM	1-3PM	3-5PM	5-7PM
Wednesday	2/12						
		6:30-9AM	9-11AM	11AM-1PM	1-3PM	3-5PM	5-7PM
Thursday	2/13						
		6:30-9AM	9-11AM	11AM-1PM	1-3PM	3-5PM	5-7PM
Friday	2/14						
		6:30-9AM	9-11AM	11AM-1PM	1-3PM	3-5PM	5-7PM
Saturday	2/15						
		7-9AM	9-11AM	11AM-1PM			

We will mail a schedule confirmation along with a parking pass and directions and will call with a reminder the day before your shift.

Name:		
Address:		
City:	_ State Zip	
Telephone:	E-mail:	
Please schedule me for all of the shifts I have selected	I can work of the shifts selec	cted